
Dear Sir/Madam,

This is a disgusting display by the developer to effectively demolish a building of historical 
significance (Captain Cook or not) through subterfuge and dereliction of duty.

I would be supportive of a Council decision to not allow any subdivision until the complete 
refurbishment of the structure.

Regards

Scott Price
Beacon Hill

0438791971

Sent: 3/02/2021 7:25:09 AM
Subject: Oaklands at Warriewold


